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MEASURES CONSIDERED:   HB   2648   -    Prohibits    use   of    certain
political contributions                          for personal purposes.

HB   2746     -    Prohibits    making     payments    contingent on
result of                        election.

HB   2662   -    Prohibits   EQC    and    DEQ   from    adopting more
stringent                        rules than the federal government.

WITNESSES:              Rep. John Schoon, HB 2648 Todd Jones, HB 2648 &
HB 2746 Tammy Detweiler, HB 2648 Rep. Liz VanLeeuwen, HB 2746
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TAPE 12, SIDE A

003  REPRESENTATIVE FRED GIROD, SUBCOMMITTEE  CHAIR: Convenes meeting at
2:05 p.m. -Opens public hearing on HB 2648.

PUBLIC HEARING - HB 2648

006    REPRESENTATIVE JOHN SCHOON: In support of the concept. -HB 2648
is more complicated than it needs to be, however.

030  GIROD: Would the intent be that leftover campaign money couldn't be
used for personal purposes?

033    SCHOON: Responds.

038  REPRESENTATIVE  DAVE MCTEAGUE:  You  don't want  to  be able  to
convert campaign    funds to personal funds, or repay a loan to your
campaign?

042    SCHOON: Responds.



060  TODD  JONES,  SECRETARY  OF STATE's  OFFICE:  Submits  written
testimony (EXHIBIT    A) on HB 2648 and HB 2746. -Explains written
testimony.

095    MCTEAGUE: There are many provisions that are barely enforceable
now.

100    JONES: Responds.

103    MCTEAGUE: Would clarifying the language help?

108    JONES: Responds.

115    MCTEAGUE: Why would it increase costs? -It's already a thorough
review.

130    JONES: There is no substantive review.  No specifics.

148   TAMMY  DETWEILER,  ELECTIONS  DIVISION:  Responds  to  Rep.
McTeague's question.

158  GIROD:  Can  we  sit  down  and  come  up  with  language  that  is
not cost-prohibitive           but            still            get it
done?

165  JONES: We recommend that language be added specifying a
complaint-driven process.

184  MCTEAGUE: What section  of law would  it be in and  what penalties
would apply?

189    DETWEILER: That would have to be clarified in the bill.

193    SCHOON: Responds. -Submits (EXHIBIT B).

225    GIROD: Opens public hearing on HB 2746.

227  REPRESENTATIVE LIZ VANLEEUWEN: Notes  concerns in the testimony
(EXHIBIT A) of    from Todd Jones.

258    GIROD: How would you know that someone had a contract?

262    VANLEEUWEN: Responds. 285  GIROD: Accounts Payable would  have a
potential loss then  at the end of the election. -Closes hearing on HB
2746 and HB 2648. -Adjourns meeting at 2:28 p.m.
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